
Balagur Associates, LLC
20 West Park Street
Lebanon, NH 03766
(603) 448 — 1100

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director FEB1 1. % rti 3 1%

NH Public Utilities Commission
2 1 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03 766-2429

RE: DE 16 - 83 5, Request to defer scheduled February 24, 2017 hearing

Dear Ms. Howland:

I request that the hearing on the above matter, scheduled for February 24, 201 7 be deferred until April.

The attorney for Liberty Utilities, staff attorney for the PUC and representative of One Court Street
Associates have all consented to this request.

Sincerely,

/5/ Richard Balagur

CC: Service List


